

## ĐỀ SỐ 7

### I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others by circling A, B, C, or D.

1. A. grandparents      B. brothers      C. uncles      D. fathers
2. A. request      B. project      C. neck      D. exciting
3. A. Thursday      B. thanks      C. these      D. birthday

### II. Find the word which is not the same with the others in a group.

4. A. visit      B. repaint      C. wish      D. house
5. A. Korea      B. Japanese      C. Scottish      D. Dutch

### III. Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that best completes the sentence.

6. My sister likes going to the cinema \_\_\_\_\_ I like watching TV at home.  
A. and      B. but      C. because      D. or
7. I like watching football matches, but I am not very good \_\_\_\_\_ playing football.  
A. at      B. in      C. on      D. for
8. \_\_\_\_\_ sports do you like watching on TV?  
A. How      B. What      C. Do      D. How often
9. When you go to the zoo, don't \_\_\_\_\_ the animals.  
A. play      B. do      C. tease      D. watch
10. Playing sports helps us get \_\_\_\_\_.  
A. fat      B. free      C. fittest      D. fitter
11. I \_\_\_\_\_ her since I \_\_\_\_\_ a student.  
A. know/ am      B. knew/ was  
C. have known/ am      D. have known/ was
12. When we were in Stockholm, we had coffee and cakes \_\_\_\_\_ a coffee shop \_\_\_\_\_ the Old Town.  
A. on - on      B. at - at      C. in - in      D. on - at
13. This is the first time that I \_\_\_\_\_ a 3D film.  
A. watch      B. watched  
C. have ever watched      D. have never watched

14. I usually play football when I have \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A. spare time      B. good time      C. no time      D. times
15. An plays soccer three times a week, so he looks very \_\_\_\_\_.  
 A. sport      B. sports      C. sporty      D. sporting

**IV. Give the correct form of the words.**

16. There are lots of \_\_\_\_\_ (beauty) beaches in Viet Nam.  
 17. Air \_\_\_\_\_ (pollute) is a big problem in the big cities.  
 18. Spring is \_\_\_\_\_ (warm) than Fall. But summer is the \_\_\_\_\_ (hot) season of a year.  
 19. His (tooth) \_\_\_\_\_ are small and white.  
 20. I go to visit my grandparents (one) \_\_\_\_\_ a month.

**V. Match the sentence halves, writing the answer in each blank.**

- |                                                      |                                          |
|------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|
| 21. What is the name of your favourite TV programme? | a) Because they are colourful and funny. |
| 22. Why do you like the programme?                   | b) It's Steven Spielberg.                |
| 23. How many hours a day do you watch?               | c) In California, USA.                   |
| 24. What time is the cartoon on?                     | d) In 1926.                              |
| 25. Who is the director of the film?                 | e) Because it is very exciting.          |
| 26. What channel is the film on?                     | f) Twice a week, usually at weekend.     |
| 27. Why do you like cartoons?                        | g) About two hours a day.                |
| 28. When did John Logie Baird make the first TV set? | h) It's the Science programme.           |
| 29. How often do you watch football on TV?           | i) It's on VTV3                          |
| 30. Where is Hollywood?                              | j) It's at 7:30 pm.                      |

21. \_\_\_\_\_ 22. \_\_\_\_\_ 23. \_\_\_\_\_ 23. \_\_\_\_\_ 25. \_\_\_\_\_  
 26. \_\_\_\_\_ 27. \_\_\_\_\_ 28. \_\_\_\_\_ 29. \_\_\_\_\_ 30. \_\_\_\_\_

**VI. Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D for each of the gaps to complete the following text.**

Sydney is the (31) \_\_\_\_\_ of the state New South Wales in Australia. It is the largest, oldest, and perhaps the (32) \_\_\_\_\_ beautiful city in Australia. Sydney has a population of 4.5 million. Its Harbour is one of the largest in the world, and famous



(33) \_\_\_\_\_ the Harbour Bridge and the Opera House. The streets in the city centre are narrow (34) \_\_\_\_\_ many art galleries, restaurants, pubs, but the streets in Paddington are (35) \_\_\_\_\_ and houses are big.

- |               |          |            |            |
|---------------|----------|------------|------------|
| 31. A. home   | B. site  | C. capital | D. village |
| 32. A. more   | B. most  | C. less    | D. fewer   |
| 33. A. with   | B. for   | C. in      | D. at      |
| 34. A. on     | B. at    | C. to      | D. with    |
| 35. A. narrow | B. short | C. long    | D. wide    |

### VII. Read the passage, and then answer the questions.

Many people who work in London prefer to live outside of it, and to go to their offices, factories or schools everyday by train, car or bus, even though this means they have to get up earlier in the morning and come home later in the evening.

One advantage of living outside of London is that houses are cheaper. Even a small flat in London without a garden costs quite a lot to rent. With the same amount of money, one can get a little house in the country with a garden of one's own.

Then, in the country one can rest from the noise and hurry of the town. Although one has to get up earlier and spend more time in trains or buses, one can sleep better at night, and during weekends. In summer evenings one enjoys the fresh, clean air of the country. If one likes gardens, one can spend one's free time digging, planting, watering and doing the hundred and one other jobs which are needed in a garden.

36. What do many people who work in London prefer?

.....

37. What is one advantage of living outside London?

.....

38. What can a person enjoy when he lives in the country?

.....

39. What can a person get in the country with the same money of a small flat in London?

.....

40. What can a person with the interest in gardening do in the country?

.....

**VIII. Finish the second sentence in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before.**

41. Is there a colorful picture in your room?

→ Does .....?

42. Peter is the best at English in his class.

→ Nobody .....

43. Let's have a picnic in the park on the weekend.

→ Why .....

44. My house is near the supermarket.

→ My house is not .....

45. How much are these red notebooks?

→ What .....?

**IX. Make questions for the underlined part in each sentence.**

46. The party will start at seven o'clock in the morning.

.....

47. Pokémon cartoons are made in Japan.

.....

48. I like TV game shows best.

.....

49. TV viewers can know about the weather in their regions from the weather forecast.

.....

50. It took Dr Phong 10 minutes to fill Van's tooth.

.....